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Welcome back to another exciting school year at Little Hearts Kindergarten!           

We trust your holiday was filled with joy and cherished moments.                                        

It is wonderful to have you back with us, and we look forward to continuing              

this journey of growth and learning together. 

 

A special and warm welcome goes out to all the new families joining our                     

Little Hearts Kindergarten community. We are thrilled to embark on this 

educational adventure with your little ones. Your trust in us means the world,               

and we are committed to providing a nurturing and stimulating environment 

where your children can flourish. 

 

As partners in your child's education, we invite you to engage with us         

throughout the year. Our doors are always open, and we value the collaborative 

effort that makes the Little Hearts experience truly special.                                           

Together, let's create a school year filled with laughter, exploration, and 

milestones. 

 

Here's to a fantastic year ahead, filled with shared successes and wonderful 

memories! 

Dearest Parents, 

“The goal of early childhood education should be to activate the 
child’s own natural desire to learn” 

- Maria Montessori 
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Extra Curricular activities will resume this week, as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure you pack the required items for your child for the activities              

he/she is participating in. 

Half-day students participating in swimming will be required to stay full-day      

on Wednesdays. Please send them with packed lunch and pick them up from 

school at 3.15 p.m. Those using school transport will be dropped home. 

On Wednesdays, the drop off time for half-day students (using school 

transport) not participating in swimming may be slightly earlier, to allow the 

transport team to adjust their schedule for the swimming classes. 

Extra Curricular Activities 

Activity Day and Time Requirements 

Martial Arts Monday Mornings 
Martial Arts Uniform and 

Gloves 

Skating Tuesday Mornings Skates and Protective Gear 

Swimming Wednesday Afternoons 
Swimming costume, towel,      
waterproof bag, snack and 

drink 

Art & Craft Friday Mornings All materials provided 

 

Please ensure you clear your child’s fees by Friday, 7th February 2025. 

Children will not be permitted into school after the deadline. 

For any fee related queries, please get in touch with our Accounts Office: 

+254 700 167673 

School Fees 

 

• Kindly pack a change of clothes for your child daily, especially those below 
the age of four. 

• Please ensure your child’s clothes, especially track suits, are well labelled 
with his/her full names.  

• Ensure your child brings their own water bottle daily. 

• Your child should be well-groomed. He/she should be neatly dressed and 
have clean hair and nails. 

• Kindly note that dangling or sharp earrings for girls are discouraged for 
safety reasons. 

• Please avoid sending your child with processed snacks and artificial drinks 
for break. Healthier options would be fruit, yoghurt, etc. 

Reminders 
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